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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be November 25 at the Senior Center with dinner beginning at 6:30 pm. 
Alice Criswell, the new County Extension Youth Leader, will discuss the 4H program and what 
we are doing to increase participation and improve the program.

25F District and Vice District Governor pay Official Visit
Both District  Governor  Reed Fish and Vice DG Bill  Uhrig  paid an 
Offical Visit to the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, November 
11.  Members of the Centerville High School Leo Club were guests of  
the club.
 
Fish congratulated the club for its 63 years of existence.  He made 
notice of Lions Bob Blue, Jim Resh and Allan Spence for fifty-plus 
years of service with the club.  Fish congratuated the Leo Club for 
work  they've  accomplished.   He  mentioned  several  activities 
including the Halloween Party, Steak Fry, Archway Days and Fish Fry. 
He said one of the things he would like to see is more clubs reaching 
out to other clubs to do things with them and they with us.

DG  Fish  presented  President  Bob  Hobson  with  a  Thank  You 
Banner from the Council  of the Governor. It  was for the club's 
hard work.
 
He also handed out certificates for years of service with the club. 
Those presented with certificates were Lions Joe Elstro and Pam 
Tidrow. Lions Steve Sheckels and Phil Benedict were presented 
with 25 year certificates.

Lion Tidrow reports on Halloween Party
Lion Pam Tidrow, who served as chairperson for the Community Halloween Party 
this year, said it was a success.  
 
She also told of challenges for the coming year along with recommendations for 
2014.

Future meetings and events
 December 9 Christmas Banquet 
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